
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Friday, August 09, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

GRFD 2024-01 Fire Academy Graduation Ceremony 
Oro Valley Church of Nazarene 

500 West Calle Concordia 
Oro Valley, AZ 85701 

 

 
Members of the Golder Ranch Fire District Governing Board may be attending the GRFD 2024-01 
Fire Academy Graduation Ceremony at the above location and time.  A majority of the Board may 
be in attendance at the ceremony.  Although no district business is planned to be discussed, 
board members may have one-on-one conversations and district business may be discussed in 
general.  No action will be taken and a report will be made at the next regularly scheduled Golder 
Ranch Fire District board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted by: Shannon Ortiz 
Date: July 10, 2024 
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